
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Ref: KL/CD 

Date: 1st October 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 

I am writing to you to invite you to our Year 7 ‘Foundations Evening‘ which will take place on 

Tuesday October 9th  from 5.30pm to 6.30pm. 

As we near the end of your child’s first half term at Haydock High School, the evening will 

involve presentations regarding your child’s curriculum for the next year in English, Maths 

and Science, how your child is assessed at Haydock High School and how to use the 

school’s ‘Edulink’ system as a parent. 

Thank you for your much continued support of school in your child’s transition to secondary 

school this far. We very much look forward to meeting with you on October 9th. Please return 

the reply slip below indicating whether you are able to attend the evening 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Lane  
(Head of Lower School) 

 

Please return to Miss Lane by Friday 5th October 

o I will be attending the Y7 ‘Foundations Evening’ on Tuesday October 9th 2018  

o I will not be attending the Y7 ‘ Foundations Evening’ on Tuesday October 9th 2018 

 

Signed:-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of Child:---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Form:---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


